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Dear Salt Lake County Recorder’s Office customer,

As a valued customer this notification is to inform you that as a result of recent changes passed during
the 2019 Legislative Session HB247 (County Recorder Fee Amendments) standardizes recording fees

across the state and mandates this new fee schedule becomes effective May 14, 2019.

Beginning Wednesday May 14, 2019 fees in the Recorder’s Office will change as follows:

— Documents submitted for recording (excluding plats) will be charged a $40 fee with an

additional $2 fee for each description exceeding 10.

— All plats will have a $50/sheet charge along with a fee of $2 per lot ot unit.

All mail submissions postmarked May 14 or later and submissions received in person after May
13, 2019 at 5 pm will be considered as received under this new HB247 fee schedule. Our system for
e-recording will be unavailable while we perform maintenance from 5 pm on May 13, 2019 to 12:01

am on May 14, 2019 to implement these statutory fee changes.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding while we implement this new state law. If you
have any questions regarding the new fee schedule, please contact our office at

(385) 468-8145 or at recorderQ(@slco.org. Information about HB247 can be found on the Utah State

Legislature website https://le.utah.gov/~2019 /bills /static/HB0247.html.

Qs

Rashelle Hobbs, Salt Lake County Recorder
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